
Information Session on the J-1 Visa  
Work and Travel Program 

 
For:     Local Businesses 
Date:  Tuesday, September 24, 2024 
Time:  9:00 am 
Place: Old Orchard Beach Chamber of Commerce 
               11 First Street Old Orchard Beach, ME 
 
 Do you currently employ J-1 students and want to learn more about the 

program? 
 

 Are you interested in hiring J-1 Students for the first time?  
 

 Do you need to ask questions about the program and meet other 
business owners and international staffing agency representatives?  
 

If so, then this information session is for you! 
 

The process to hiring J-1 students for the 2025 session begins now. 

International staffing agency representatives will be on hand to discuss the 
placement process and the responsibilities of the employer.   
 
Light breakfast and beverages will be served.  
 
Please RSVP to Anne Randall at arandall@oobmaine.com or call/text 207-
590-7742 by Friday, September 22, 2024.  Please indicate the number of 
people that will be coming from your business.  
 

Join us to learn more about this amazing program! 

mailto:arandall@oobmaine.com

